NULKABA NEWS FLASH

MONDAY 21ST NOVEMBER 2011

Library Latest - Term 4, Week 7

Premier's Reading Challenge

They're here! The 2011 Challenge Certificates have arrived!

As mentioned in previous posts, we have some 240 students receiving a certificate this year, with over 20 students earning their Gold Certificate.

We will be presenting this year's certificates to students next week, with nominated groups of students receiving theirs over a number of days. Of course, in recognition of their achievement, Gold Certificate recipients will be presented with theirs at a separate

We have also received the 2011 Challenge Honour Rolls courtesy of the Sun-Herald and other sponsors of the Challenge. The Honour Roll lists every NSW student who completed this year's Challenge. We have received a copy for every student who completed the Challenge, and these will be distributed early next week.

BOOK CLUB DUE

Order forms for Issue 8 of Book Club were distributed last week. This should be our last issue for 2011. All orders and payments need to be in by next Wednesday November 23rd.

Orders should be placed in the Library's Book Club orders box or handed to Mrs Morris.

If you require any items as Christmas gifts, please let

Mrs Morris know and items will not be sent home with

students.

LIBRARY BORROWING NOW ENDED!

You really know that the end of the year is almost here, when the message goes out that library borrowing has ended for the year. We now need to concentrate on having all items returned, ready for the annual library stocktake period.

Overdue notices have already gone out to many students, and Mrs Morris would like to thank those families who have already attended to her request for the return of overdue items, or for confirmation that they are no longer in the possession of the borrower.

Further notices will be sent out in a couple of weeks to bring in any extra items. As a thank you to those students who do return their borrowed items before the start of the library stocktake (ie. - no later than December 2nd), their names will be entered into a lucky dip to win a "Magic Collection" style book. There will be 4 books on offer - one for each stage. Winning names will be drawn on Monday December 5th.

Lost Property

If you are the owner of a copy of "Leon Stumble's Book of Stupid Fairytales", please see Mrs Morris. A copy of this book was found outside of the library a few weeks ago, but has not been claimed.

Also, a copy of "The Remarkable Secret of Aurelie Bonhoffen" has disappeared from one of the Stage 2 classrooms. It was purchased at the recent book fair. If anyone knows its whereabouts, its owner would be very grateful for its return.



NULKABA SCHOOL FAIR



--- SATURDAY 17th MARCH 2012 ---

It's that time again to start preparing for next year's major fundraising event. As you know, an event like this doesn't happen without the help and support of parents who are willing to donate a little bit of their time to help organise a great day for the kids.

We're going to have a couple of meetings before school breaks up for Christmas to get the ball rolling, rather than leave it until the last minute next year.

So if you can make any of the following dates (meet at the Staff Room), we'd love to see you there

- 9.10am Friday 25th November
- 2.00pm Tuesday 6th December
- 10.30am Thursday 15th December

(before the thank you morning tea)

If you're unable to make it but would like to contribute in any way

...please call us

Kathryn 0420539468 Kylie 0413305468 Jacqui 0419719602

we'd love to hear from you

~~ Support your children and your school ~~